
I am deeply honored to be nominated for the position of Councilor for my community of Henvey Inlet 

First Nation. Also I am grateful for the opportunity to represent all the members of Henvey Inlet.  

Our Community has come a long way in all areas that it takes to help run the community, I am very 

proud of my community, Henvey Inlet First Nation. 

Each and everyone of us that are employed for Henvey  Inlet First Nation are here to work and help all 

members. All the workers deserve to be appreciated for their dedication. We are all fortunate to do 

work that really matters. 

Recently I’ve attended Henvey’s youth group to celebrate and show support and I was amazed at the 

hard work that was put forth. As I watched the youths new music video, I was filled with pride as they 

are our future.  

Most of all that I am thankful for all the gifts that our Creator has bestowed upon us and our  

community. To listen and respect people is of importance to me, Diversity and continued growth for 

our community is paramount.  

I am proud of my heritage and ability  to speak Ojibway. I look forward to work to make Henvey an 

even better place in all areas.  

I was previously on council and am still currently employed with Henvey Inlet First Nation for the past 

34 years as the Medical Transportation Driver and Indian Registration Administrator.   

Miigwetch I hope I can be chosen to represent Henvey Inlet First Nation Council 

Any further information I can be reached by e-mail  Deborah.Newton472@gmail.com or  

by phone 1 249-878-1453 


